
 
 

 

i3 INTERNATIONAL TECHNICAL BULLETIN 201126-HW-01 

November 26, 2020 

To all of our customers and partners; 

 

Re: Hardware Change notice. CPU component change for UR-series NVRs. 

 

This is an official hardware change notice for i3’s UR-line of NVRs. As a result of the CPU change, the current 

UR3 part number will be changed to UR5.   

                                                                       

Please refer to the reference table below for the component change comparison. 

 

Component Current December 1, 2020 

i3 Part Number UR3; UR3-Ai UR5; UR5-Ai 

CPU i3-7100, 7th gen. 
SR35C 3.90GHZ X924E147 

i5-7500, 7th gen. 
SR335 3.40GHZ X950H767 

 

All new components meet or exceed i3’s rigorous functionality and durability standards and will ensure that i3’s 

UR line of NVRs continues delivering the best performance in its class. 

 

With any pricing questions, kindly contact our Customer Care department at 1.866.840.0004. 

i3 International Technical Support and Services 

Email: support@i3international.com 

Tel.: 1.877.877.7241 

Live Chat: http://i3chat.i3international.com/chat 
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